
Newsletter– 17th November 2023 

The next school holiday:  

School will close on Thursday 21st December at 

1:30pm for the Christmas holiday. School will reopen 

on Monday 8th January 2024. 

Thank you for your donations for the Hope for Mankind charity last week. We       

managed to raise a total of £345.00!  

 
Pupils at Bradley Primary School earned an international accreditation at the end 
of the last academic year, recognising their amazing work in making their school 
more environmentally friendly and raising eco-awareness in fellow pupils. 
The Eco-Schools programme was established in 1994 and is now delivered in more 
than 70 countries across the globe. More than 1 million pupils attended an         
Eco-School in England in 2022-23. 
Pupils at our school first formed an Eco-Committee, then collaborated with Mrs 

Bowie and Miss Fisher to conduct an environmental review, assessing how eco-friendly their 
school is. They reviewed everything from biodiversity within their school grounds to how pupils 
and staff members travel to school. Building on their findings, pupils and Mrs Bowie then 
planned a year of action designed to advance their school’s green credentials, improve their  
local environment, and protect our planet. 
The Eco-Committee connected their work to 3 Eco-Schools topics: energy, global citizenship and 
healthy living.  They then planned a variety of projects including raising money for Water Aid to 
support as part of our global citizenship work. 
Mrs Bowie is incredibly proud of the work the eco council did last year and she is very excited to 
be working alongside the new eco council for 2023-2024.  The new council is looking forward to 
continuing to build on the work from previous years.  Last year’s council showed commitment 
and enthusiasm throughout the year and were great role models to the other children in school. 
Eco-Schools England Manager, Adam Flint, said: “The Eco-Schools Green Flag award is an         
internationally recognised symbol of high environmental standards. The pupils and school staff 
that earn the award deserve immense credit for their hard work, determination, and creativity. 
Their passion for protecting our planet is an inspiration to us all.”  

To learn more about Eco-Schools head to www.eco-schools.org.uk 

Please pay £3 per child for the Theatre company  

coming in to perform a pantomime on Tuesday 9th 

January 2024. KS1 will be watching ‘The Pied Piper’ 

and KS2 will be watching ‘King Arthur’.  

ECO SCHOOL AWARD  

Year 6 are going to the Science and Industry Museum 

in Manchester  on Monday 11th December. Please pay 

£16 for this trip on Scopay. Thank you 


